
 
 

 
 
TO:  Collin County Commissioners’ Court 
 
FROM: Candy Blair, Manager, Health Care Services 
 
DATE: March 20, 2018 
 
RE: Termination of Interlocal Cooperation Agreement—Return of MMU 

Assets 
 
 
Attached for approval is the documentation of the return of the Mobile Medical Unit 
(MMU) Assets.  The MMU was accepted by the county in 2008 from the North Central 
Texas Trauma Regional Advisory Council (NCTTRAC).  Jim McCrone, Collin County 
Emergency Manager, initiated the transfer of the MMU back to the NCTTRAC earlier 
this year, and the Texas Department of State Health Services (DSHS) has approved the 
transfer.  This will formally terminate our responsibility for this equipment. 
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